Knauss, Elizabeth

From: Noble, Ron <Ronald.Noble@bipc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 4:34 PM

To: Knauss, Elizabeth

Subject: RE: Used Oil Specifications

Thanks Beth.
We will review,
Ron

Ron Noble
Shareholder

Please note our new address:
401 E. Jackson Street

Suite 2400

Tampa, FL 33602

813222 1175 (0)
ronald.noble@bipc.com
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Buchanan Ingersoll & Rooney pC
KNOW GREATER PARTNERSHIP

From: Knauss, Elizabeth [mailto:Elizabeth.Knauss@dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2016 4:11 PM

To: Noble, Ron

Subject: Used Oil Specifications

I'm back from the field, and wanted to follow up on my note from this morning.
In addition to the missing arsenic, cadmium, chromium and lead analysis, the total organic halogen result would only be
acceptable for rebutting the presumption that a halogen level over 1,000 ppm in used oil was due to mixing with

hazardous waste.

The used oil specification of 4,000 ppm is based on total halogen content, both organic and inorganic. Please see page
20 of the attached federal register notice.

The analysis you submitted for total organic halogens involves washing the sample to remove inorganic chloride, and is
not acceptable for specification analyses.
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CONFIDENTIAL/PRIVILEGED INFORMATION: This e-mail message (including any attachments) is a private communication sent by a law firm and may
contain confidential, legally privileged or protected information meant solely for the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you are



hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is prohibited and may be unlawful. Please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message, then delete the e-mail and any attachments from your system.



